
Week Commencing: 14.11.22 

This week saw us celebrating STEM day. Classes took part in a variety of  science and design activities. 

Some of the classes have also been learning about Remembrance day and today the whole school took part in a minute of 

quiet to reflect. 

This week also saw another successful meet and greet workshop between parents and our Speech Therapists, Zoe and    

Emma as well as a successful training session held for some of the drivers and escorts from 24x7 transport where we       

explored positive ways to support our pupils during their journeys.    Have a good weekend.    - Tina—Head Teacher 

      

Birthdays coming up ….. Luke (Olive), Saffron (Olive), Odyi (Willow).  Enjoy your special 

days! 

Upcoming Dates 

11.11.22 Remembrance Day 

14.11.22 Diabetes Awareness Day. 

We will be supporting our friend in 

school with this condition by    

wearing blue. The Diabetes society 

is suggesting painting your nails 

blue for anyone who wishes to! 

18.11.22 Children In Need Wear 

something yellow or spotty, donate 

a £1 and join in the fun! 

2.12.22 National English Breakfast 

day! 

13.12.22 Christmas jumper and 

lunch day. 

“At the going down of the sun and in the morning, we shall remember them”  

Extra date for the diary! 

It has just been announced that the country is getting an extra 

bank holiday next year to commemorate the King’s Coronation. 

This will be Monday 8th May. The school will be shut for pupils 

and staff on that day. 

Epping Forest Food Bank 
We are hoping to collect donations towards this incredible service 

over the next few weeks. If you are able to donate even one of 

the following items by Friday 25th November; we will arrange for 

a special delivery to the foodbank for their Christmas parcels. 

Thank you in advance. Tinned ham, tinned custard, jam, hot  

chocolate, Christmas cake, stuffing, gravy granules, crackers, 

mince pies, selection box, Christmas pudding and chocolates. 

Voluntary Action—Epping Forest 

…. Is an organisation who is able to help people whose health and 

wellbeing is at risk during the cold weather. VAEF will support  

older and vulnerable people in the district by providing items 

such as food parcels, warm clothing, bedding, fuel tokens, sealing 

windows, fitting draft excluders. The person can be referred to 

VAEF by the GP, Social care or school. Please contact the school if 

you would like more information. 


